
 

 
 
 

The Public Building Commission of Chicago  
 

Invites you to attend a  
 

Community Update Meeting 
 

for the 
 

New Westinghouse High School 
 

All members of the community who are interested in the  
status of this construction project are encouraged to attend 

 

……………………. 
 

Wednesday, January 17 
 

5:30 P.M. 
…………………….. 

Garfield Park Conservatory 
300 N. Central Park 
Community Room 
…………………… 

 
For more information, call 312-744-9277 


